
We are partnered with Guardian One Transport LLC, a well-established and trusted bus
transportation company that serves several schools across Dubai. Guardian One Transport
will be providing our students with a safe, reliable, and professional transport service to and
from Ranches Primary School.

Safety and Compliance:
All vehicles used by Guardian One Transport LLC comply with the strict standards set by the
Road and Transport Authority (RTA). Additionally, the drivers are authorized, experienced, and
trained by the RTA, ensuring the highest levels of safety for our students. To further enhance
student safety, each bus will be accompanied by a "Bus Nanny" at all times, providing extra
supervision during the journey.
Why Choose Guardian One Transport:
Guardian One's school buses are renowned for their safety and reliability, meeting all the
RTA's specifications to make them the safest mode of transport for your child. Parents can
have peace of mind knowing that all buses are equipped with a video surveillance system,
further ensuring the safety of all passengers.

All children must be greeted upon arrival at home, children will not be permitted to leave
school bus unless handed over to an adult at the home address. If you child is in Year 4-6
you can apply for a School Bus Community Pass which gives parent permission for them to
enter their home address without being greeted by an adult. Please click on the following
link to apply for your pass.

Contact Information:
For any inquiries or assistance regarding transport, you can contact the Parent Relations
Executive at Guardian One Transport:

Mobile: +971 56 515 0197
Landline: +971 4 442 9765
Email: pre.rps@guardianonetransport.com
Website: www.guardianonetransport.com

Getting To School

Register

School Bus

View Routes

Year 4-6 Community Bus Pass

http://www.guardianonetransport.com/
https://25794686.fs1.hubspotusercontent-eu1.net/hubfs/25794686/RPS/Admissions%20-%20Kate/RPS%20Transport%20Registration%20Form.pdf
https://share.rpsdubai.com/hubfs/RPS/Admissions%20-%20Kate/Ranches%20Primary%20School%20Bus%20Service%20(2).pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gtzSBu1vO02SGDfTT7BAWxbHIz9FqY5LlW3dy93BlyVUMU44MkJTWFUxNjZTMzdFQ1RXVVIxNEIwWC4u


Getting To School

We would like to remind families that electric scooters are not permitted for use on school
grounds.

In line with the Roads and Transport Authority (RTA) guidelines, electric scooters must only
be used in designated areas and riders are expected to follow specific safety regulations,
including age restrictions, wearing helmets, and adhering to speed limits. These measures
are in place to protect both riders and pedestrians.

For the safety of all students, staff, and visitors, we kindly ask that electric scooters are not
used.

We encourage parents to review the RTA’s updated e-scooter regulations for further details.

Thank you for your cooperation and support in keeping our school community safe.

Community Pass

Electric Scooters

Register for your child’s Community Pass

To support sustainable modes of travel and to encourage independence in older year
groups, we operate a Community Pass scheme. 

Children in Years 4-6,  who are deemed able by both the school and their families, may be
awarded a Community Pass that enables them to travel to and from school independently.

Children in Year 3 with siblings in Years 4–6, may also be granted a community pass on the
request and permission from the parents. The pass includes contact information and acts as
an identifier should the child find themselves in need of support outside of school. If children
are traveling from further afield, they will have to travel by car or by bus.

Please ensure that all children arriving by bike or scooter, whether with or without
parents, are wearing helmets.

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=gtzSBu1vO02SGDfTT7BAW5-jEY0tWU5Mtme82VKv629UN1k4QUJISEU3TUQxMTRTMURXVVNWS0QwRi4u&route=shorturl

